
What is the Census all about?
On Tuesday 8th August it’s Census Night. The purpose of 
the Census is to collect information that will help us build an 
understanding of the Australian population. So, it’s vital that 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people are counted. 

What do I have to do?
On Census Night, you will need to fill in your Census  
form. Everyone staying in your house on Census Night 
needs to be included on the form. That means members of 
your family, and any visitors who are staying for the night. 
Even babies, children and elders need to be included. 

If you think there may be more than six people staying with 
you on Census Night, just tell your Census Collector and 
they’ll give you extra forms. Or you can call the Census 
Inquiry Service on 1300 362 883.

Is my information kept private?
The information you provide in your Census form is kept 
confidential. That means organisations like Centrelink, 
Community Services and the Tax Office won’t have access 
to your answers. Your private information will stay private.

What is my information used for?
Census information is used to make decisions about 
things like education, housing and healthcare. By filling in 
your Census form, you will be helping to make sure your 
community’s needs are met. 

The Census gives us a chance to create a better future for 
all Australians. So on Tuesday 8th August, be sure to fill in 
your Census form.

For more information, call the Census Inquiry Service 
on 1300 362 883 or go to www.abs.gov.au/census

Make your mob count.

Australia’s counting on you.


